
LAST MONTHS MEETING

Firstly I hope that everyone had a very Merry Christmas and I wish you all a
Happy New Year. I am looking forward to another year of Shadows music at
the club and I wonder which tune will  be next on my list to learn to play,
although some say that I am still learning to play my first one properly.

Last month the club celebrated it's Sixth Birthday
and what a night that was.
Many thanks to those who organised the raffle
with a variety of prizes just in time for Christmas.

Photo of the prizes

We started with a few numbers from Breakthru' to
warm things up, then I was the first one up to play
starting with Geronimo and then Wonderful Land.
I hit quite a few bum notes the first time round
and I even missed out a middle section (did anyone notice?). The second time 
round was a lot better so I might be winning the battle against my nerves!

The Silver Shadows also joined us and played some great tunes including the 
melodic Mountains of the Moon and Man of Mystery, always on top form, lads.

We also heard from

Mike – Wild Theme from the film Local Hero
Bob  -  Peacepipe
John C – Something (in the way she moves)
Roy  -  I Could Easily Fall, Thing-Me-Jig
Stu  –  The Savage, Dynamite
Terry – Love Changes Everything
Barry - Move It, It'll Be Me
Nick  – Atlantis, Man of Mystery

Nick testing his new guitar

It being Christmas we also had a selection of festive tunes

Derek – Last Christmas, Have Yourself a Merry Little Christmas
John C – Santa Claus is Coming to Town

Phil and Susan – Sleigh Ride

As always this was just a selection of the players and tunes from the night



THE CRICKETTES
On 4th January I saw The Crickettes at The Seacombe Theatre in Sutton, This
all girl band features music from The Shadows, The Ventures, The Spotnicks
and a few movie hits such as the fast guitar intro from The film Pulp Fiction.

The bands guitar  playing was as faultless  as I
expected with such a well  known talanted lead
guitarist such as Zoe McCulloch.
To encourage younger people into music they are
giving away a free ticket to any youngster (under
16) with a full paying adult ticket sold.
When the show had finished the band came into
the  Theatre  lobby  to  talk  to  fans,  answer
questions, sign autographs and pose for photos.
I think that I may have been the only one at the

show from The Surrey Shadows, however they will  return next year, if  you
cannot wait that long you can catch them this summer on 19th July 2014 at 

The Kenton Theatre,
New Street, Henley-on-Thames Oxfordshire RG9 2BP

Box Office: 01491 575698
email: boxoffice@kentontheatre.co.uk

www.thecrickettes.com www.zoemcculloch.com

STAR PHOTO

Here is a photo sent in by Bob.
This is a photo of our John Cade along
with Hank Marvin taken in 1964.

I am hoping to get a little more info on
this photo. As Hank has his pen out I
guess that he was signing autographs
before posing for the photo.

________________________
2014 MEETINGS

21 FEBRUARY
21 MARCH
18 APRIL
16 MAY

Happy playing
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